

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ **Tel:** 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

We are looking forward to our upcoming visit to the Yorkshire Arboretum on Friday 8 July 2022.

We will be departing school promptly at 9am, therefore children should be in school and registered for 8.40am. We cannot delay our departure for late arrivals. We aim to be back at school for 3.15pm and you may collect your child from the Key Stage 1 playground.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure medication is taken before your child arrives at school.

The children should bring a packed lunch and drink for our picnic. As mentioned in our previous <u>letter</u>, if you would like to order a packed lunch for your child, please contact the office by Friday 1 July.

As we are outdoors for the whole day we would like to remind you of the following details regarding the visit:

- Children are not required to wear their school uniform and we suggest something practical and comfortable as all of the activities are outdoors.
- Children must wear sensible shoes such as trainers. We advise that no sandals, open toe shoes or wellies should be worn due to the uneven ground.
- Children should have a lightweight, waterproof jacket and a hat in case of changeable weather.
- Please ensure that your child has applied sunscreen before the visit. Staff will not be able to apply this to the children.
- If your child requires hay fever medication, please ensure it is taken prior to the visit.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 2 Team.

Yours faithfully

Miss L Dinsdale/Mrs P Petch/Miss C Coates Year 2 Teachers



















